
 

Community Infrastructure Levy 

Susan 13 August 2020 at 12: 11 
To: david.attmore@adur-worthing.gov.uk 

FAO David Attmore 

Community Infrastructure Officer 

Adur and Worthing Borough Councils 

Dear Mr Attmore, 

RE Worthing Community Infrastructure Levy Revised Draft Consultation. -

Thank you very much indeed for your email of 11 August inviting the 

Worthing Society to comment on the above consultation. 

I am writing to advise you that matters relating to the· Community 

Infrastructure· Levy are somewhat outside our remit and area of expertise 

so we shall not be commenting on the draft. Nevertheless we welcome the 

fact that a Consultation is being held to examine this important area of 

policy for the town. 

Yours faithfully, 

Susan (Belton). 

Mrs Susan Belton, 

Worthing Society Chair. 

Worthing Society Chair. 




